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Well done!! 
Over this last term we have had a lot of children taking part 
in sports events both in school and at the NSC.  Everybody 
involved has shown fantastic team spirit, skill and resilience.  
This week a group of children from Key Stage 2 took part in a 
Badminton tournament.  We are very proud of all of our 
teams for taking part.

Anti-Bullying Week - 16th to 20th November
We are pleased to let you know that the staff and children will 
be taking part in Anti-Bullying week again this year.  The 
theme for this years Week is ‘United Against Bullying’.  Each 
class will be taking part in a variety of activities throughout 
the week and will be finding out how we can all work together 
to prevent bullying from happening.  

On Monday 16th we will be joining in with ‘Odd Socks Day’ 
which hopefully always gives lots of opportunity for 
discussion and highlights that we are all unique.

�

School Absences 

If your child is ill, please don’t 
forget to contact school via 
email or telephone preferably 
before 9.15am, to let us 
know. Children suffering from 
diarrhoea and/or vomiting 
should not return to school 
until 48 hours after the 
symptoms have stopped. 

Please do not send your child 
to school if they are showing 
any Covid-19 symptoms.  
Follow the guidelines on the 
Isle of Man government 
website https://
covid19.gov.im/  and call Mrs 
Kennaugh in the school office 
to keep us updated.

Nits 

Please can we ask that you 
check your children’s hair for 
any signs of head lice.

If you need any advice on 
how to treat Head Lice please 
contact the Community 
School Nursing Team 

Tel - 686986

or follow the link below to find 
the most up to date advice 
and guidance from the Isle of 
Man Government:

https://www.gov.im/
categories/health-and-
wellbeing/health-advice/head-
lice/
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Berry Buddies Hampers

Due to the current uncertainty around the Covid situation 
Berry Buddies have made the decision not to hold their 
annual Christmas Fair but they are going to continue with 
the fantastic Hamper raffle.  Look out for more information 
from them coming very soon.

Dates for the Term 

�

Registering Children 
for School Sept 2021 

Please can all parents with pre-
school aged children who will 
be starting school next 
September, ensure their child 
is registered with us so that we 
can plan ahead and predict our 
numbers. As you will know, 
there is a direct link between 
pupil numbers and our staffing 
figures.

Turn Pink for Breast 
Cancer 

Thank you to everybody who 
took part in our fund raising day 
for Breast Cancer.  We are very 
pleased to let you know that we 
raised £292.95 

Venture Centre 

As we are not able to go off 
Island this year both Years 5 and 
6 will be visiting the Venture 
Centre.  Please look out for 
information about these trips.

Date What’s happening?

16th-20th November Anti-Bullying Week 
Odd Socks day 

1st December 
(afternoon)

Reception and KS1 Christmas 
Concert

2nd December 
(afternoon and 
morning)

Reception and KS1 Christmas 
Concert

8th December 
(afternoon)

Lower Key Stage 2 Christmas 
Concert

9th December 
(morning)

Lower Key Stage 2 Christmas 
Concert

10th December 
(afternoon and 
evening)

Upper Key Stage 2 Christmas 
Concert

14th December Reception Christmas Party

15th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party

16th December Lower Key Stage 2 Christmas Party

17th December Upper Key Stage 2 Christmas Party 
Christmas Lunch 
Christmas Jumper day

18th December School closes for Christmas


